---—Qriginal Message-----

From:

Sent: 22 April 2021 21:35

To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk>
Subject: Objection to planning application

Planning application REF: 3/2021/0311
Location: Brockhall Farm Brockhall Village Old Langho BB6 8BB

Dear Sir,

| am writing to object to eight dwellings being built at the above location as | am concerned about
the access to the proposed development. We live at_ and are close
the the existing farm track. There would be a significant increase in vehicle traffic which kicks up a
lot of dust after they have passed. The speed at which some vehicles travel, especially delivery vans,
is a concern and also the noise that is created in this tranquil spot. Also the farm track is well used
each day by many walkers and families enjoying the countryside and at present is safe to do so but
with more vehicles up and down the track this would become a problem.

Yours

Sent from my iPad



